CENTRAL ANTI-CORRUPTION BUREAU

 $https://www.cba.gov.pl/en/news/50, Representatives-of-Ukraine-with-a-visit-to-the-CBA.html\ 2024-04-10,\ 16:29$

Representatives of Ukraine with a visit to the CBA

The Central Anticorruption Bureau held a study visit of representatives of the Ukrainian government and NGOs.

On 18th March 2015 at the headquarters of the CBA a meeting was held of delegates of the Ukrainian governmental and non-governmental institutions with the representatives of the Central Anticorruption Bureau. The meeting was also attended by representatives of the Foundation Open Dialog, which coordinated the visit.

Guests were introduced to the CBA's statutory tasks, its functioning and its areas of activity. In the interest of the delegation were also issues concerning the control of declarations of assets and economic operators.

Małgorzata Matuszak-Tocha, CBA